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18t December 2017

Dear Families

We're all looking forward to a lovely final week of term before Christmas. Last week, the PTA Christmas
fundraiser, at the final count, raised over £950! This shows quite clearly what the community of Castle
Academy can achieve together.

Please take time to complete our Parent Survey as your feedback is a key element in ongoing school
development. We have attached a paper copy for you to complete or you can also use our MyEd App
to provide your thoughts. Please have these completed by Thursday evening at the |atest (paper copies
can be returned to the office).

Everyone needs to be in full school uniform each day apart from Friday, which is our non-uniform and
party day (Christmas jumpers are welcome on Friday!). Please also use the holidays to check that your
child has a full school uniform ready for a smart start to the spring term. A few children have come to
school recently in items of clothing that do not support our policy so we’ll be expecting everyone to
wear full school uniform in future.

We invite families to join us for our Carol Concert on Thursday at 2:30pm in the school hall. The school
disco takes place this Thursday from 4:30pm until 6:00pm and is open to children from all year groups.
Don’t forget to buy your disco ticket beforehand - £3:00 from the school office.

Please remember that school starts after the holidays on Tuesday 9* January. Please make sure
children are ready to line up for 8:40am. We'll all need to work together to ensure that children always
arrive to school each day at the correct time as many lessons have been disrupted by lateness in recent

weeks. We appreciate your support in this.

Many thanks

[t e

Calum Campbell

Castle Academy, Station Road. Conisbrough, Doncaster, DN12 3DB
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Parent Survey December 2017

We would be grateful if you would spend a couple of minutes completing the
survey below.

The results will help us as we strive for continual improvement. If you have more than one pupil in school, it
would be helpful if you could complete a survey for each child.

Please tick as you feel appropriate

M child is well !obked;m | _:.thls' whcal
,My child is taught well at tms school

L\dy child receives apprepnate homeworkfor
his/her age

This school ensures the pupils are well behaved

School deals effet:tively:with bullying

School is well led and managed

School responds well to any concerns | ralse

| receive valuable information from the sohool
bout my child's progress

What do you feel we do well? |

What can we improve on?

Would you reoommend thts schodl to another
parent?




